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Dear Business Owners and Community Members 
 
ARCHERY SA is the peak body for Archery in South Australia 
(https://archerysa.org.au). One of its goals is to promote and increase 
the practice of archery among women and girls. 
 
ARCHERY SA is holding an inaugural indoor competition, The Gazelles 
Tournament, which will see female archers, aged between 14 and 70, 
shooting at 18 or 25m (depending their experience) on Saturday 10th 
September. 
 
We are seeking donations of prizes items from our local community, and 
this is where you can help! 
 
Please consider donating products, experiences or gift vouchers 
that we can use for a silent auction on the night or as prizes. It is also an 
effective way to promote your business locally amongst our 
community of archers. 
 

• You will be acknowledged as a The Gazelles Tournament 
Supporter in the pamphlet that will be distributed to each 
participant. 

• You will have the opportunity to provide promotional material 
alongside your donation. It will be included in each participant 
Welcome Pack. 

• We will recognise your contribution with a certificate of 
appreciation. 

 
The profit of the silent auction and registrations will be used to fund a 
scholarship to support talented young female archers into their 
development path. 
 
To organise your donation today, or if you have any queries, please contact Christine Favre 
(secretary@archerysa.org.au or 0408 788 579)  
 
Thank you in anticipation for your kind donation. 
 

          
 
John Vine Hall     Christine Favre 
ARCHERY SA President  ARCHERY SA Board Director 
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